
3. Are we allowed to apply any supervised driving before the course start date to your 
DRIVER'S ED COURSE?  
 

●​ No, for completion of the course, NYS DMV will only recognize Parent Supervised 
Driving that falls under the auspices of the Course. So, the Parent Supervised 
Driving that counts for this course must be recorded on/after the start of the 
course in the LOG.  

 
●​ However, our course does allow for Parent Supervised Driving to continue after 

the course finishes so long as it is under the guidance/auspices of the course. We 
recognize that parents and students have demanding schedules and they may 
need more time than the dates of the course. (When you submit the completed 
LOG, I will be able to issue your child the MV-285 Certificate of Completion) 

 


